
-----Original Message

From: Ruby Steinbreche

Sent: Monday, November 27,2023 7:38 AM

To: Kari Svanstrom < ksvanstrom @CITYOFSEBASTOPOL.GOV>; John Jay

<jjay@ C ITYO FS E BASTO PO L.GOV >

Subject: Save the monkey tree!

Hello,

I am very concerned about the proposal to remove this tree from the corner of Morris and Hwy 12.

Sebastopol is the kind of town that should do everything in its power to preserve this tree that is close to
100 years old and can live to 1000 years!

It would be very disappointing for the planning departmentment and the city to condone this tree

removal.
Please continue to set an example for other municipalities on how important it is to preserve this natural

treasure and lead the way to show how it's done!

Thank you,

Ruby Steinbrecher
Attorney


